Begin forwarded message:

From: Camie Wulfers <camie.wulfers58@gmail.com>

Date: March 28, 2022 at 2:39:21 PM CDT

To: kpeetz@jacksonmo.org

Subject: Relocation of No Parking Zone Ramsey Branch Phase 1

Good Afternoon Mr. Peetz,

I am sending this email in regards to the current parking situation in my
subdivision, [ understand that the parking signs are to be moved to the side that
the mailboxes are on, which is the same side of the street that I live on, I was
wondering if the signs could read "No Parking Except on weekends and
Holidays". My family comes to visit each week for Sunday family supper,
resulting in extra vehicles parking in front of my house,

During the holidays it is the same, with a few more family members invited to
join us, (my mother-in-law and sister's families) This would allow plenty of
parking for other residents families that would come to visit as well.

Thank you in advance for considering this option to discuss with the Mayor and
Board of Aldermen in the study session scheduled on Monday April 4th, 2022.

[ truly appreciate your time and consideration,
Camie J. Wulfers

5309 Sandy Brae Lane
Jackson MO 63755



